
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

  
Due to lack of a quorum, 

the May 21, 2025, regular meeting of the  
Southern Oregon ESD Board of Directors 

has been cancelled.  
 

Public notice will be provided if the 
meeting is rescheduled.  

 
The next regular monthly meeting of the  

SOESD Board of Directors is scheduled for  
Wednesday, June 18, 2025, at 6:00 PM.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


